Press Release for Immediate
Release

Tuesday, January 12, 2021

Please Be Advised:

The Village of Monticello Planning Board
meeting that was scheduled for TONIGHT
AT 7:00PM HAS BEEN CANCELLED and has
been rescheduled to next Wednesday,
January 20, 2021 at 7:00pm. Information
for that meeting will be posted by the end
of the week. All are welcomed to attend.

Thank You

Village of Monticello
Janine Gandy-McKinney-Village Clerk



